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Commodore Corneré

Captain Sheryl Barnes, USCG Captain, USCG Auxiliary
Commodore, 203-554-1520, Dr.Sheryl.barnes@gmail.com

Dan Zucker Dan@Zuckerand Zucker.com 727-251-3292

Ron Kinkead Ronald.Kinkead@verizon.net 727-365-9211

Brenda Hanson Brenda.E.Hanson@gmail.com 317-519-0158

Ahoy Maties! I hope you are enjoying our summer weather and that you are getting out on the water often. The Pinellas County 
Tide Report is now showing only low levels at Honeymoon Island and medium levels off Clearwater Bay. Letôs hope that it is 
completely gone soon!

We had such a great event in August with the Captainôs Laundry Race and Party, a long standing DBC tradition that we 
brought back this year. If you missed it this year, be sure to come next year. As you can tell from the pictures on our Facebook
page, a fun time was had by all who competed in the race and those who attended the party. 

September will see the return of the Dunedin Cup, a longstanding annual DBC tradition. Competitors will compete in the Gulf 
Race for the Dunedin Cup trophy, which has been newly revamped this year. I hope to see most of you at the Dunedin Cup 
party on Friday evening, Sept 24, which will be a lot of fun.

September is also the month where the Nominating Committee begins identifying a slate of Board and Bridge candidates, 
which the club will vote on at the November meeting. If you are interesting on serving, please contact one of our three 
Nominating Committee Members:

See you then!

Sheryl



Commodore Corneré

Captain Sheryl Barnes, USCG Captain, USCG Auxiliary
Commodore, 203-554-1520, Dr.Sheryl.barnes@gmail.com

Topic: DBC September General Meeting
Time: September 20th , 2021 07:30 PM

Join Zoom Meeting
Time: Sep 20, 2021 07:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89295570871?pwd=Rk5mSFBqZTd
4Nkpjd3l0MzZ3czM4dz09

Meeting ID: 892 9557 0871
Passcode: 405060

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89295570871?pwd=Rk5mSFBqZTd4Nkpjd3l0MzZ3czM4dz09


Cindy Cole, 
Vice Commodore



37'TH ANNUAL DUNEDIN CUP 
PRE-REGATTA DINNER AND PARTY
SEPTEMBER 24, 2021
Join us for a fun evening as we celebrate our 37th Annual Dunedin Cup with 
a pre-regatta dinner and party. There will be Dinner, Live Music, and 
dancing. The event will be at the Dunedin Boat Club Clubhouse.

The Dunedin Cup is an exciting and highly anticipated annual sailboat 
regatta sponsored by the Dunedin Boat Club.

We hope you will join us for a fun and entertaining evening.

37'TH ANNUAL DUNEDIN CUP ƿREGATTA
SEPTEMBER 25, 2021
Important Documents at YachtScoring.com
(NOR, Online Registration, etc.) NOW OPEN FOR REGISTRATION
37th Annual Dunedin Cup @ Yacht Scoring

NOTES:

Å This is an amended date.
Å Race events are subject to adequate volunteers and support boats for 

Race Committee.
Å Please direct volunteers to the Race Committee Chairperson.

https://www.yachtscoring.com/emenu.cfm?eID=14763


Race Committeeé

Gulf Series - Fall Regatta : Our Fall Regatta began on September11th. As usual, all race documents are at

https://www .yachtscoring.com/emenu .cfm?eID=14763. Competitors will want to register for race-dates which is $30 for the

Regatta or $15 per individual race. You can see the NOR at our DBC racing site as well. 37th Annual Dunedin Cup @ Yacht

Scoring

COMPETITORS remember to check that your WF PHRF rating is renewed and current in this new year.

Dunedin Cup : Scheduled for September 25th; The NOR is posted and announcements have started to the regionôssailing

competitors . Note that the main social event will be occurring aspart of the Skippers Meeting this year on Friday night so savethat

date and plan to attend. Skippers, bring your crew. The is going to be a fun event and a return to competitive racing.

Visit your Dunedin Boat Club website ïRacing tab for more details on your Clubôsracing activities . It takes a Team to

have a successfulracing curriculum . https: //www .dunedinboatclub .org

US OPEN Series of Sailing ïClearwater Is scheduled for the first week in February and will be orchestrated from the

Clearwater Community Sailing Center. Mark you calendar to volunteer for February 2ï6, 2022. Contact David Kresge.

David Kresge, Race Committee Chair, dckoffsu@gmail.com , 813.833.2285

https://www.yachtscoring.com/emenu.cfm?eID=14763
https://www.yachtscoring.com/emenu.cfm?eID=14763
https://www.dunedinboatclub.org/
mailto:dckoffsu@gmail.com


The Captain's Laundry Race!! 






















